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SB2698  –  RELATING TO THE INFORMATION PRIVACY AND SECURITY 

COUNCIL 
 
 
Chair Fukunaga, Vice Chair Wakai and Members of the Committee: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of SB 2698.  
 
The University of Hawai‘i is an active member of the Information Privacy and Security 
Council (IPSC).  Allowing the comptroller to assign a designee to serve as chair of the 
Council will provide valuable flexibility that will help the IPSC achieve its mission for the 
State. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony in support of this measure. 
 


